
Meeting of graduate students with representatives of companies 

 

21 October 2022, a meeting was held with graduates of OP 6B07203 

"Petroleum Engineering" of the Development of mineral deposits and 

Technological equipment, engineering and standardization departments with 

representatives of the QNP-KZ group of companies. The meeting was attended by 

representatives of “Defectospopia" LLP. 

 

 
 



 
 

 



During the meeting, the specialists of Defectospopia LLP presented their 

achievements, told about the activities, advantages and prospects of the company's 

development in the oil and gas sector. 

HR managers of the company interested in future graduates named after 

Abylkas Saginov told the 4th year students of the "Digital technologies in machine 

building", "Mechanical Engineering", "Technological machines and equipment" 

and "Standardization and certification" about the activities of the NGO "Flaw 

detection" with vacancies for the position of "flaw detector assistants". The 

students were informed about the prospects and conditions that the company 

offers. The students showed keen interest, asked lots of questions. 

In addition to the company NGO "Defectoscopy", the group of the 

companies "Qazaq National Product" also includes LLP "Gormontazhproekt", LLP 

"Kazakhstan Institute for Industrial Assistance", LLP "QNP-Education". The 

company is engaged in the provision of engineering services in the field of 

industrial safety, such as Non-destructive testing, inspection of buildings and 

structures, environmental monitoring, etc. 

 

 



 

 


